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For the past 2 years,  AAPLOG physicians have had the privilege to lecture at the Nursing colleges  founded by Dr. Paul Atem,  international AAPLOG member and physician in Cameroon.   We havealso had the privilege of attending the graduation ceremonies of these nurses, and distributing the certificates of Associate membership to pro-life nursing graduates.  
Dr. Atem’s work is particularly important, as the majority of abortions done in Africa are performed by nurses.   His tireless teaching of pro-life ethics to these nurses has doubtlessly saved thousands of fellow Cameroons from death as unborn children.   
We stand in solidarity with Dr. Atem in this work.
Funding for this project:
Round trip transportation to and from Cameroon                        approx. $2500
(Dr. Atem has generously provided for all lodging and food and transportation in Cameroon)
Printing certificates  and purchase of certificate holders	          approx. $1000	

Total cost of project per year:  					$3500   											
